
Managing riparian 

weeds workshop 
 

 

 

 
 

The North Central Catchment Management Authority (CMA) continues to 
work closely with communities to deliver lasting change across our region.  

In the upper Campaspe and Coliban catchments, this has recently been 
through the Caring for the Campaspe and A Healthy Coliban Catchment 
projects. 

To ensure landholders have the skills and knowledge to continue to manage 
weeds along their waterways, the North Central CMA would like to invite the 
community along to a free workshop. 

 

When: Sunday 16 February 2020, 9am – 11.30am 

Where: Marsh Court Reserve, Woodend 

 

Speakers will include: 

• Ben Perry, Biosecurity Manager, 

Agriculture Victoria - Riparian weed 

identification and best practice 

control advice 

• Ashbourne Landcare’s Weed Action 

Group – local control efforts 

Free coffee van and plenty of fact sheets/information will be available. Please 
BYO camp chairs. 

To register by 12 February 2020, go to: 
https://nccmamanagingriparianweedsworkshop.eventbrite.com.au 

For further information, please contact Angela Gladman on 5440 1825 or 
angela.gladman@nccma.vic.gov.au  
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